
d'''u'.* 

:,,-"^,].::ì$ I ¡-.ì..Ii,.'ì ; I iolr':1'
ls;-'r;':lillè 'Í iì¡'¿*-* '1.­
:v 

¡ ., -:ll i " :rL-'s^; ; l
-\ì i J

l';J l-i..:i.l u'ii ;ì .i;' . -il,,.iii..,lI i' t.)¡ ,t " .."f 

lì"*J pf"\rl r i --,¡¡.sÉ--i
l.l '' i 
'fi

'ã'.il,É ;;'ll:: :ìi iâ.,;1 

i 
,..f;{r:"i.i}fr{3 

{*"e¡ 

8: 

,l-.lr' s 

.," ' .:t 

j.r,:l il ?,t"?j;'?
f* ,'. s {.11 

ê 

,. .,.1 .-f:.,..,f ¡-d;tj iÈ 
s 

,s !i, .¡l ø 

'','l i '''," 

|# 4lf ,:i'.;i 



Page 1 of2 

Moore-l-ove, Karla 

From: Tom SpiÞnagel [tomspitznagel@yahoo.com]
 
Sent: Monday, August 12,2013 3:58 PM
 

To: Moore-Love, Karla
 

Subject: RE: Communication at City Council Meeting g/11 

Tom Spitznagel
 
4424 sw Iowa
 
Portland, Or 97221
 

503-3 B0-s0 I 0 

From my Android phone on T-Mobile. The first nationwide 4G network. 

Original message 
Subject: RE: Communication at City Council Meeting 9/11
 
From: "Moore-Love, Karla" <Karla.Moore-Love@porllandoregon.gov>
 
To : To m Spitznagel <tornspitzn agel@y ahoo. co m), " Pal.sons, Su san"
 
<Susan. Parsons@portlandoregon. gov> 
CC: 

Hello Tom, 

Thank you for respond¡ng about your September 11th Communication in front of the porfland 
City Council. Sue is out of the office this week so I am doing the scheduling. 

City Code requires we have a address and phone number for our requestors. If you would 
respond to this email with that information then you'll be all set for September 1lth. 

Thank you, 
Karla 

Karla Moore-Love I Council Clerk 
City of Portland I Office of the City Auditor 
1221 SW 4th Ave Rm 130 
Podland OR 97204-1900 
ema il : Karla. Moore-Love@portla ndoregon.gov 
503.823.4086 | fax 503.823,4571 
Clerk's Webpage : www. portlandoregon. gov/a ud itor/councilclerk 

From: Tom SpiÞnagel Ima ilto :tomspitznagel@yahoo.com] 
Sent¡ Monday, August L2,2OI3 9:24 AM 

8lt2l2013 

mailto:tomspitznagel@yahoo.com
http:ndoregon.gov
mailto:Karla.Moore-Love@porllandoregon.gov
mailto:tomspitznagel@yahoo.com
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"[-o¡ Parsons, Susan 
Subjeet: Re: Communication at CityCouncil Meeting 9/L1 

Susan: 

Thank you for the note. I am still planning on coming. The topic is 
streamlining Transportation process€s on half street improvements" 

Tom 

From : "Parsons, S usan" <Susan. Parsons@portla ndoregon. gov>
 
To: "'tomspitznagel@yahoo.com"' <tomspitznagel@yahoo.com>
 
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2013 4:20 PM
 
Subject: Communication at City Council Meeting 9/11
 

Hello Tom,
 
We spoke on the phone recently. I'm holding a spot for you on Sept 11th at 9:30 to speak at the Council
 
meeting. I haven't received your email confirmation. Are you still planning on coming? Please email me
 
back and also include your subject.
 

Thank you, 

Susan Parsons 
Assistant Council Clerk 
City of Portland 

s u sa n . p_Als_o n g@po-Éla_n_d o re g o n. g ov 
503.823.4085 

811212013 

mailto:tomspitznagel@yahoo.com
mailto:tomspitznagel@yahoo.com
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Request of Tom Spitznagel to address Council regarding streamlining 
transportation processes on half street improvements (Communication) 

sEP I 1 2013 

P!.ACED ON F¡I.E 

Filed 

LaVonne Griffin-Valade 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

By 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

l.Fntz 

2. Fish 

3. Saltzman 

4. Novick 

Hales 


